
 

Advanced work notice – working outside of DCO hours under Section 61 

 

Dear Resident,  

We are writing to inform you that we have been granted permission under Section 61 

under the Control of Pollution Act 1974 to work outside of our Development Consent 

Order by Broadlands District Council’s (BDC) Environmental Health Officer (EHO) to 

undertake Horizontal Directional Drilling (HDD) in your local area. 

As part of our ongoing onshore construction works for the Hornsea 3 cable route, we will be 

working over the weekend, from Saturday 14 to Sunday 15 September 2024, 8.30am – 

5pm. We don't envisage any incidents, but if there is an unforeseen issue with the works we 

may need to work beyond these hours. 

You may hear some low-level noise from our machinery on site. 

The drilling operation enables us to lay our cables when crossing main roads, railway lines, 

main rivers and/or areas of woodland. It offers significant environmental advantages over 

traditional cable installations. The technique is routinely used when conventional trenching or 

excavating is not practical or when minimal surface disturbance is required. 

Please note that all our works are subject to site and weather conditions and all the dates in 

this notification are subject to change. 

Get in touch  

We’re committed to keeping you informed about our work.  

We want to be a good neighbour and try to minimise the impacts of our work on the 

community. If you’d like to get in touch, please email us at community@hornsea3.co.uk or 

call us on 0800 158 2354. 

Kind regards,  

Lilly Dowe  

Community Liaison Officer  

 

 


